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Oregon City Bluff Waterline Replacement Project Along Highway 99E

RECOMMENDED ACTION (Motion):
Staff presentation on the Hwy 99E - Bluff Waterline Replacement Project.

BACKGROUND:
Staff are recommending that the City Commission award a construction bid to Wildish Standard
Paving Co. in the amount of $282,350.  This presentation provides an introduction to the project.
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